
CLOSING LOBBY 

 

NORTH COLLIN SUD AND ALTOGA WSC RECOGNIZE THE IMPORTANCE OF 

KEEPING OUR EMPLOYEES AND THE PUBLIC SAFE DURING THE DIFFICULT AND 

CONTINUALLY EVOLVING CORONAVIRUS SITUATION. DUE TO THE RECENT 

STATE OF DISASTER DECLARATION WE WILL CLOSE THE LOBBIES AT EACH 

LOCATION UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE ON MARCH 23, 2020.   

YOU MAY PAY YOUR BILL BY EITHER OF THE FOLLOWING: 

 DROP PAYMENTS IN THE NIGHT DROP LOCATIONS. 

 PAY ONLINE THROUGH OUR SMARTHUB APP 

 VISIT OUR WEBSITES www.northcollinsud.com or  

         www.altogawatersupply.com 

 CALL THE OFFICE AND PAY BY PHONE 972-837-2331 OR 972-529-9595. 

WE WILL HAVE STAFF MEMBERS AT THE MELISSA OFFICE ONLY (2333 SAM 

RAYBURN HWY., MELISSA, TX 75454), SO IF YOU NEED TO SPEAK TO ONE OF THE 

STAFF MEMBERS, CALL 972-837-2331 OR 972-529-9595. 

YOU MAY DROP OFF PAYMENTS AT THE ALTOGA OFFICE IN THE NIGHT DROP 

AND WE WILL RETRIEVE THEM AND BRING TO THE MELISSA OFFICE. WE 

UNDERSTAND THIS IS AN INCONVENIENCE AND APPRECIATE YOUR 

COOPERATION. 

 

 

http://www.northcollinsud.com/
http://www.altogawatersupply.com/

